
Primary care working at scale Master Classes in September

There are a series of Master Classes throughout September which will support GP providers in their journey and development as Working at Scale

organisations.

The events have been organised in a partnership between Londonwide LMCs, Healthy London Partnership and tle miad.

The Master Classes will focus on 'being an effective organisation' and will include: 

Setting strategic direction

Effective leadership behaviours

Creating an effective Board and duties of Board directors

Engaging internal and external stakeholders

There are three choices of afternoon sessions on the following dates: 

Tuesday 5 September 2017 (north east London)

Tuesday 12 September 2017 (south east/south west London)

Tuesday 26 September 2017 (north central/north west London)

Please click on the links for further information and to book your place.

Please do think about whether you are able to attend or suggest to other colleagues who would benefit from it.  There are a limited number of places

so please book soon to ensure a place. 

If you have any queries please contact england.londonprimarycaretransformation@nhs.net.


